
TONGARIRO SCHOOL PANUI 
29th January  2025

On behalf of the School Board  and staff, I would like to welcome all of

our students and their families to the 2025 school year. 

Naumai, haere mai.

We hope everyone had an enjoyable break.

 

Full school starts on Monday 3rd February.

A Whakatau will be held in the hall at 8:45am for all new 

students and staff. 

COHORT ENTRY DATES FOR 2025 (New Entrants) 

Term 1 - 3rd February or 10 March

Term 2 - 28 April or 26 May

Term 3 - 14 July or 18 August

Term 4 - 6 October or 10 November

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our ground staff for their

work done over the holiday break to get our school grounds looking

so good for the New Year.

Whaea Sharlyn

Tumuaki



What We Learned

2025 IMPORTANT DATES
 

BOARD MEETINGS 
20TH JANUARY 2025 PRE-SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

17TH FEBRUARY 
24TH MARCH 

APRIL – NO MEETING 
12TH MAY 

16TH JUNE  
28TH JULY 

AUGST – NO MEETING 
1ST SEPTEMBER 
20TH OCTOBER 
10TH NOVEMBER 
1ST DECEMBER 

TERM 1 
MONDAY 3RD FEBRUARY - FRIDAY 11 APRIL 

TERM 2 
MONDAY, 28 APRIL - FRIDAY, 27 JUNE 

TERM 3 
MONDAY, 14 JULY - FRIDAY, 19 SEPTEMBER 

TERM 4 
MONDAY, 6 OCTOBER – THURSDAY 11 DECEMBER 

PUBLIC HOLIDAYS IN 2025   
WAITANGI DAY – THURSDAY, 6 FEBRUARY 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS ENDS – 6TH APRIL 

GOOD FRIDAY – FRIDAY, 18 APRIL 

EASTER MONDAY – MONDAY, 21 APRIL 

EASTER TUESDAY – TUESDAY 22 APRIL 

ANZAC DAY – FRIDAY, 25 APRIL 

KING’S BIRTHDAY – MONDAY, 2 JUNE 

MATARIKI – 20TH JUNE 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS STARTS – SUNDAY 28 SEPTEMBER 

LABOUR DAY – MONDAY, 27 OCTOBER







Update of Student Details

If your circumstances have changed, please contact

Kerry Gallagher in the school office to update your new

information such as: 

*Address 

*Mobile Numbers 

*Contact Emergency Numbers 

You can contact Kerry on 07 3868684 or email -

kerry.gallagher@tongariro.school.nz



New Uniform Information 

Uniform is expected from Year 7 up.

Please log on to NZ Uniforms for the full range of products -

https://www.nzuniforms.com

Footwear is black shoes or sandals, this includes crocs. 

The shoe must be majority black.

If a specific uniform piece is no longer available from NZ UNIFORMS due to

that particular stock being discontinued, please see Kerry at the front office

in regards to a substitute


